
 
 

 

May 21, 2024 
 

To: Faculty, Staff and Students, Agricultural and Food Sciences 

Office of the Dean 
256 Agriculture Building 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
Canada R3T 2N2 
T: 204 474 6026 

From: Martin Scanlon, Chair of Head Search Committee, Department of Plant Science 

RE: Update on Head Search – Department of Plant Science 
 
 

The Faculty’s Search Committee for a Department Head in Plant Science has completed their review of 
applications. The Committee has arrived at a short-list of one individual. A copy of the Candidate’s CV can be 
made available on a secured MS Teams site by email request to mya.kraft@umanitoba.ca.   

The public presentation and candidate interview will be held in accordance with University policy on 
department head searches. Please plan to participate in the public presentation on Monday, May 27th at 
10:30am. Following the candidate’s presentation there will be an opportunity for general questions/answers 
and discussion. 

The Search Committee would be pleased to receive any written feedback that you might wish to provide 
following the presentation. This confidential feedback should be sent directly to Mya Kraft, support to the 
Faculty’s Search Committee for Department Head in Plant Science, by email to mya.kraft@umanitoba.ca no 
later than noon on Wednesday May 29th. All input is treated in strict confidence and is shared with the Search 
Committee. Anonymous feedback will not be accepted. 
 
 

PUBLIC SEMINAR & CANDIDATE MEET AND GREET 
 

Dr. Doug Cattani 
Associate Professor and Acting Head, 

Department of Plant Science 
University of Manitoba 

Monday, May 27th 
10:30-11:30am Seminar and Q & A 
11:30am Candidate meet and greet 

Location: ROOM 130 AGRICULTURE BUILDING 
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